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January 12,2W9

To the Honorable Mayor Dicksrt and Distinguished City Council Members,
c/o Racine DPW
Atfrr. Public Works and Services Committee

The University of Wisconsin-Parkside Center for Community Partrcrships coordinated a
service-leaming project involving the Racine County Workforce Development Center
(RCWD), Gateway Technical College, Racine Unified School DisEict and UW-Partside Arts
IÞparffient. This capsûone projec! made po*sible through a grant from the Wisconsin Ans
noar{ is being run through RC\üD's Wetding Boot Camp. It introduced k-12 students and
adult community members, acquiring welding certificates for manufacturing applications, to
the creativc applications oftheirnewly learned skills. This service'learning opportunity will
result in a stainless and Core-ten ste€l sculpture for final donation to the Cíty of Racine.
Preliminary utility sr¡rveys (digger's hotline) were done at the proposed site to ensr¡rc the
cement base and footings will not interferc with underground utilities.

Pending final design approval, the proposal was accepted by the Public \üorks and Services
Committee forthe final display site on West 6th St¡eet (south of Rotary Overlook). The design
has becn finaliz€d and is rcady to be pesented to the Commitùee for final approval.

We would like to request that this final design approval be added as an agenda item for the
next Public Worls and Services Committee meeting (January 26,2010), and a¡e prepared to
field any resulting questions, conc,ems or other inqufuies.

Sincerely,

Ben Lehner Mark Mundl
Ouheach Coordinator

262-632-1234 RCWD
lipþhuq*ggqr¡iLqqu 262-638-ffi21

mark.mundl @ goracine.org

Strategic Coordinator


